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A Message from the Principal… 
Dear Families,  

Happy New Year!!  I hope that all families enjoyed their Winter Break.  As we return to school, I wanted to 
remind families about our on-going COVID guidelines and testing resources that are available to families. Please keep in 
mind that the guidelines are in place to keep all students and staff safe. 

• Mitigation Strategies—Students and staff continue to wear masks indoors at all times regardless of 
vaccination status.  In addition, students are encouraged to sanitize or wash their hands frequently and 
whenever possible, students are socially distanced. 
 

• Student Illness—If your child is experiencing any cold, flu or Covid like symptoms, we ask that you 
please keep your child home from school. If a student is out sick for an extended time, we are happy to 
provide independent study work for the duration of the absence. 
 

• Reporting Absences—If your child is absent from school for ANY reason, a parent must report the 
absence to the office and provide a reason for the absence. Given the current state of COVID-19, it is 
important for school personnel to know the reason for the absence. 
 

o Parents can call the school office during the hours of 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. or leave a message 
after hours.  Parents can also email office staff to report absences at wendy.ovalle@omsd.net;  
 linda.dominguez@omsd.net; gina.castillo@omsd.net; kay.hoard@omsd.net 
 

• COVID Testing Resources—If your child is in need of a COVID test, OMSD has the following resources 
available: 

 OMSD School Site Testing Kits (please contact Vista Grande Office directly) 
 

 OMSD Hardy Testing Site (1515 S. Bon View Avenue Ontario, CA  91762) 
• Walk up, no appointment needed 
• Hours of operation:  Monday - Thursday from 8:00 a.m. to 11:30 am. 
• Pre-registration encouraged. 

 
 Find available testing site/appointment 

• San Bernardino COVID Testing 
• Private medical provider 

 
Please stay safe and stay healthy!!   

Sincerely,             

                   Ms. Castillo               
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